From: Frydland, Judith 
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2016 4:54 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Fahlstrom, Robert
Subject: FW: AIA Chicago Designight this Friday

Good afternoon,

I hope all is well.  Please accept this notification that Robert Fahlstrom, Manager of Regulatory Review, and I attended the AIA Chicago Design this past Friday evening in our official capacity.  

Judith Frydland

City of Chicago 

Building Commissioner

